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 Upcoming Birthdays 
 

 

Upcoming   Events 
Thursday, February 15: 
Permission Slip SENT HOME 

For Grade 2/3 Fire Station Tour 

For Grade 4-8 Okanagan Symphony 

Monday, February 19: 
NO SCHOOL 
(Family Day) 

School Culture Survey CLOSES 

Wednesday, February 21: 
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 AM 

Friday, February 23: 
Pizza Orders DUE 

TUBE TOWN Permission Slips DUE 

Saturday, February 24 @ 10:15AM: 
CHURCH PARTICIPATION (Required) 

Tuesday, February 27: 
Permission Slips DUE 

For Grade 4-8 Okanagan Symphony 

Wednesday, February 28: 
HOT LUNCH (Chicken Nuggets & Fries) 

Permission Slips DUE 
For Grade 2/3 Fire Station Tour 

Thursday, February 29: 
SKI DAY (Grades 4-8) 

TUBE TOWN (1-3 PM) (Grades K-8) 

Friday, March 1: 
Next Newsletter 

Words of Hope 

Yes, my soul, find rest in God; 
my hope comes from Him. 
Truly He is my rock and my 

salvation; He is my fortress; I 
will not be shaken. 

 Psalm 62:5-6 

UPCOMING CHURCH  
PARTICIPATION 

Mark your calendars! The students 

will be performing special music and 

maybe more on February 24. See 

you there!!! 

And please - Don't forget ……

Attendance is required …………         

as our way of thanking the 

church for making this a tuition 

free school.  The students should 

be in FORMAL UNIFORM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

AWARDS 

February Perfect Attendance 
names will be printed in the  

March 1 Newsletter. 

School Culture Survey 

John Hopkins Institute has been work-

ing with our Seventh-day Adventist 

School System to provide us with a 

way of assessing school culture. The 

survey should take approximately 10 

minutes. Please take the time to hon-

estly answer each question on the 

survey. We would like an honest pic-

ture. One survey per family. 

The survey link will stay open til Feb-

ruary 19.  

PLEASE TAKE THE 10 MINUTES TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THE SURVEY! 

Progress Report  

Envelopes !! 
Please don’t forget to return 

them to the office!  
 

We reuse these for the next 
report cards. 

2024-2025 RE-ENTRY 

REGISTRATION FORMS  

We have received the forms back or 

have been in touch with each of 

you. Thank you! We are praying for 

a blessed & happy last half of the 

2023-2024 school year and a blessed 

2024-2025 school year. 

FEBRUARY 29 
February 29 is a fun day! The 

students will either be SKIING all 

day or going TUBING from 1-3 pm.  

A letter and permission slip for 

Tube Town (Grades K-8) were sent 

home on February 13. Please make 

sure to return them to the school 

office.  

DUE: by February 23!!! 

WE NEED DRIVERS!!! Please let us 

know if you can drive for the tubing!! 



 
Principal’s Hours 

Tues, Feb 20/8am - 4pm 

Thurs, Feb 22/8am - 4pm 

Mon, Feb 26/8am - 4pm 

Wed, Feb 27/8am - 4pm                                     

Thurs, Feb 29/8am - 4pm                                                                         

We are in 

awe!!!!! 

These are  

AMAZING!!!!!!!! 

Thank you, Students of PVCA.  
You make our days brighter!!!! 


